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| am writing in response to the neighbourhood plan boundary consultation.

The football ground in question is Woodbridge football club, to get to Dukes meadow
California and Dukes Park you drive past the welcome to woodbridge sign. If you have
children at these sites they are in catchment for woodbridge schools not martlesham.
These are all obviously for all practical purposes part of woodbridge and should be

included in their neighbourhood plan.

For similar reasons the field beyond dukes park should also become woodbridge.
Presumably this is slightly delicate as there are plans to put houses there, but | can
gurantee if the development happens they will be using the proximity to woodbridge as
the local hub and it will have become one continuous stretch of urbanisation.

For this reason we would like to be included in the Woodbridge Neighbourhood Plan area

not the Martlesham one.

Yours,
James Hathorn





